
Please Note 
 

Dear Latimer Families, 
 
It has been brought to our attention that people are still parking in the 
NO PARKING locations at Greenside and across the street at the 
businesses. Latimer has been advised that they will be asking cars to be 
towed if they are parked in these locations.   
 
As always, we acknowledge that pick up times are very busy. To lessen 
the traffic, please walk to school if possible. If driving, we ask that you 
please use the “kiss and go” drive through to pick up and drop off your 
child.  Staff as well as myself and Mr. McCrae, the Vice Principal, are 
outside to watch the students. 
 
Thank you for helping keep our kids and community safe. 
 
Regards, 
Susan Yip 


